An tUdaras Rialala Limistéir Mhuiri
Maritime Area Regulatory Authority

Planning Department,
Tipperary County Council,
Civic Offices,

Limerick Road,

Nenagh,

Co. Tipperary,

E45 -A099.

Date: 7t March, 2025

Re: Proposed Material Alteration of the Draft Carrick-On-Suir Local Area Plan
2025-2031

Dear Sir/Madam,

We acknowledge receipt of your email correspondence, dated 28t February 2025,
pursuant to Section 20 of the Planning & Development Act 2000 (as amended) that
Tipperary County Council has prepared a Proposed Material Alteration to the Draft
Carrick-On-Suir Local Area Plan 2025-2031.

The Maritime Area Regulatory Authority (MARA) previously made a submission on the
Draft Local Area Plan and have no further comments to make at this time.

For any further information on MARA or to view any MAC or MUL applications, please
visit the MARA website: www.maritimeregulator.ie

If you have any queries or require further information in relation to this matter, please
contact the undersigned in the Assessment, Research and Data Unit of MARA directly.
| would be grateful if receipt of this correspondence, could be formally acknowledged by
email to the following consultation@mara.gov.ie .

Yours sincerely,

Niamh Lennon
Senior Marine Advisor Planner
Assessment, Research and Data Unit

adkdress:

an tUdarés Rialdla Limistéir Mhuiri / Maritime Area Regulatory Autherity
An Dara Urlar, Teach Menapia, Péirc Ghno Dhraighni, Draighneach, Loch
Garman, ¥35RF29. .

2nd Floor, Menapia House, Drinagh Business Park, Drinagh, Wexford,
Y35RF29.



